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Tennessee Valley Authority
ATTN: Mr. N. B. Hughes

Manager of Power
830 Power Building
Chattanooga, Tennessee 37401

Centlemen:

Thank you for your letter of November 9, 1978, revising your original
response dated July 19, 1978, informing us of steps you have taken
to correct the items of noncompliance concerning activities under
NRC Construction Permit Nos. CPPR-72 and CPPR-73 brought to your
attention in our letters of June 21 and October 2,1978. We vill
examine your corrective actions and plans during subsequent inspections.

Since el ,

?$ r
Charles E. Murphy, Chief
Reactor Construction and Engineering

Support Branch

cc: Mr. J. E. Gilleland
Assistant Manager of Power
830 Power Building

' Chattancesa, Tennessee 37401

Mr. G. d. Stack, Project Manager
Sequoyah Nuclear Plant
P. O. Box 2000
Daisy, Tennessee 37319 ;

Mr. J. M. Ballentine
Plant Superintendent
Sequoyah Nuclear Plant

|
Daisy, Tennessee 37319

!

Mr. J. F. Cox
400 Commerce Street
W9D214
Knoxville, Tennessee 37902

7812060O W
. . .


